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Maine law enforcement’s responsibilities are not those of Homeland Security.   And 
we need to be certain that our law enforcement is not taking action against friends and
neighbors in Maine if that action is not directed at someone who is doing something 
against the law.   As we know in other states, people who were saying things that 
were not acceptable to this Administration were being arrested and imprisoned.  Also 
it has happened that people of uncertain status have been sent to offshore prisons 
without due process.


